

**BỘ ĐỀ LUYỆN THI
VÀO 6 CÁC TRƯỜNG CLC**

ĐỀ SỐ 1

I. Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. preferer B. betterer C. teacherer D. speakerer
2. A. speaks B. attends C. fills D. prefers

AI. Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word which differs from the other three in the position of stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. receive B. install C. cover D. convince
4. A. typhoon B. nuclear C. tragedy D. border

BI. Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word which is least like the other words in the group.

5. A. economic B. mechanic C. pacific D. fantastic
6. A. actively B. quickly C. costly D. clearly

IV. Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

7. In many schools in Vietnam pupils have to wear a _____.
A. suit B. uniform C. jumper D. jacket
8. When Lucy misses the lessons, I always _____ her my notes.
A. receive B. borrow C. lend D. sell
9. I like doing experiments and _____ do my friends.
A. so B. too C. either D. neither
10. Lan: "Why do think most people learn English?"
Chi: "_____."
A. Because I like it B. Because it's useful to them
C. I agree with you D. Not at most

11. Don't worry. Your luggage will be looked _____.
 A. after B. up C. down D. about
12. It's raining cats and dogs. Please come _____ my umbrella.
 A. on B. under C. for D. to
13. In our school, we often take _____ between two periods.
 A. ten-minute breaks B. a break ten minutes
 C. a ten-minute break D. a ten-minutes break
14. It is important for students to listen to their teacher _____.
 A. attends B. attention C. attentively D. attentive
15. Let your elder sister talk first, _____?
 A. does she B. will you C. shall we D. do you
16. My professor travels to works _____ a car.
 A. under B. by C. with D. in

V. Complete the following sentences with the correct form of the words in brackets.

17. _____, my friend passed her final exam last month. (luck)
18. Yesterday, Phong _____ presented his project. (success)
19. My niece often spends her free time doing volunteer work at a local _____
 (orphan)
20. This electronic gadget is more _____ than that one. (convenience)
21. These volunteers have been carrying out some _____ campaigns this year.
 (agriculture)

VI. Complete the following sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

22. Peter insisted on _____ (talk) to his lawyer after the accident.
23. Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum _____ (visit) by thousands of people every day.
24. They would win if they _____ (play) a bit harder.
25. I _____ (not work) in my office at 3 p.m yesterday.
26. She'll leave as soon as she _____ (hear) the news.

VII. Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

27. That series of CDs contain scientific information.

A B C D

28. Although Anna has worked hardly all her life, she cannot support her family.

A B C D

29. My sister had to bake all the cakes for the party by himself last weekend.

A B C D

30. Teacher's Day is the day which students express their love to their teachers.

A B C D

31. The much electricity we use, the higher our bill will be.

A B C D

VIII. Read the following passage and then decide whether the following statements are true (T) or false (F).

Would you like a robot in your house? It is now generally accepted that in the future, robots will take over many of our tasks, especially jobs of a repetitive nature. But it is doubtful if robots will ever be able to do any of the more creative types of work - or indeed if people would want them to do. In the home, robots would probably be used to do the cleaning, table-laying, scrubbing and washing up, but it is considered unlikely so far that they will be used to do the cooking - at least not in the near future. Robots in the home might not be creative enough to do the cooking, plan the meals, and so on. They would be used as slaves, freeing people to do more of the things they want.

Statements	True	False
32. It is believed that robots will be able to do a wide range of tasks for humans.		
33. In the near future, robots will be used to do such things such as cooking.		
34. It is sure that robots will be able to help us creative tasks.		
35. Robots will support us to carry out some of the housework such as cleaning.		

IX. Read the passage and answer the following questions.

Viet Nam is a country in the South – East Asia. It has an area of 329,566 sq.km. Hanoi is the capital and Ho Chi Minh City is the largest city. The population of Viet Nam is

about 90 million. It has age-old culture and long tradition of fighting against foreign invaders. Viet Nam is now a member country of ASEAN and many other international organizations such as APEC, WTO and so on.

Viet Nam exports rice, coffee and many other farm products. Viet Nam has lots of tourist attractions and World Heritage Sites such as Ha Long Bay, Phong Nha Cave, Hoi An Ancient Town, My Son Sanctuary, etc. Vietnamese people are proud of their country. They have been trying hard to build into a power and prosperous one.

36. Where is Vietnam located?

37. According to the passage, what is the population of Vietnam?

38. What are some of the farm products that Vietnam exports?

39. What is the area of Vietnam?

40. Are Vietnamese residents proud of their country?

X. Finish the second sentence in such a way that is similar to the original one, beginning with the given words or phrases.

41. He is a faster and more careless than I am

→ He drives _____

42. This is the first time I have tasted this kind of food.

→ I haven't _____

43. The lamp was so expensive that I didn't buy it.

→ The lamp was too _____

44. "Why don't you go to the cinema?", Anna asked me.

→ Anna suggested _____

45. It took us only fifteen minutes to finish the assignment.

→ We spent _____

XI. Reorder the words to make correct sentence.

46. small/ thin/ niece/ white/ and/ his/ lips/ teeth/ has/.

47. part/ exciting/ Monday / Linda/ in/ this/ an/ taking/ competition/ is/.

48. toes/ fingers/ the/ are/ ten/ ten / in/ body/ and/ there/.

49. your/ table tennis/ week/ are/ brother/ next/ you/ playing/ and /?.

50. hair/ face/ eyes/ has/ an/ oval/ short/ blue/ black/ Mr. David/ and/.
